Hanahan Studio General Information & Policies for Lobby, Drop off & Pick up

CLASS DROP OFF

ALL Dance Moves classes are drop off. We ask that you say goodbyes in the lobby and allow the instructor to lead the class to their studio.

Dancers younger than age 7 should be accompanied by a parent/guardian at all times before called back to class by the dance instructor.

We encourage you to drop off quickly and use class time to run errands etc., or you may stay in the lobby during class.

For parents/guardians of NEW preschool or toddler-aged dancers:

Your dancer's security is our number one priority. We will not let your dancer remain upset for more than 5 minutes if she/he has difficulty during class drop off. Our staff is well trained and experienced with helping your little one feel comforted and excited to dance. A staff person will come get you/call you if we feel you are needed. We assure you that your child will learn, pay attention, and participate MORE if they are focused on the teacher and cannot see you. We will also invite you in for a parent observation week in December so that you can see everything they are learning!

Click here for helpful tips about your little one's first day at dance class.

CLASS PICK UP

Any class with dancers younger than age 7 (preschool-aged classes and Level I classes): A DM staff member will call parents back to the studio door at the end of class for pick-up.

Level II-V dancers may meet parents in the lobby. Dancers are not allowed to wait for parents outside of the lobby or the building.

HALLWAY & LOBBY POLICIES

Please help us by cleaning up after your family.

NO food or colored drinks/juices are permitted in the lobby or studios. Water only.

Parents and siblings are NOT allowed to hang out in the studio hallways. Due to fire code, the hallways MUST remain clear at all times. These hallways our office and workspace where instructors and employees need to move freely. We appreciate your understanding and following this rule.